
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00200 City Council 4/25/2019

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Member Ann Hill

SUBJECT:

RECOMMENDATION FROM ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY BOARD (EAB) REGARDING
RENEWABLE ENERGY GOAL.

REQUEST:

That City Council receive a presentation from Neal Richards, Chairman of the EAB regarding a
recommendation made by the EAB.

SUMMARY:

At the April 4, 2019 meeting of the EAB, the following recommendation was made:

That the upcoming City Strategic Plan include an element to assess the feasibility of joining the FPL
SolarTogether program or other feasible alternates, as a method to reach the 100% renewable energy goal
recommended by the Climate Mitigation and Adaptation Task Force and the Mayor’s Transition Committee and
an implementation plan developed, if joining is feasible.

This presentation will discuss this recommendation.

PRIOR ACTION:

April 4, 2019 - Meeting of the EAB where the recommendation was approved

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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